
 
 
 
 
 
With Labor Day in our rearview mirror and the unofficial close of summer, I would like to take 
the opportunity to thank all the truly hard-working garbage gentlemen and ladies in our 
profession.  It takes one great team to make an operation a success, and we feel like we have 
one of the best at Meridian Waste.  If you feel like one or more of our employees has gone 
above and beyond to service a customer, please don’t hesitate to share a ​Shout Out ​or post a 
Google review.  It’s the positive feedback and morale boosters that keep these guys and gals 
truckin’!  
 
As for new procedures we have for our National Accounts and Brokers, we re-invite you to use 
our website at ​www.MeridianWaste.com​/National-Accounts/ in order to check our new service 
areas as well as check on our mutual customers with service questions.  We just completed a 
successful asset purchase with a few zip codes in St Louis that will allow us to service our 
commercial customers more efficiently.  Remember, our website is a dynamic, ever-changing 
tool so if you see something you would like for us to include within its pages, let us know.  
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